
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE                    15 OCT 2012  
SHADOW FIRE PROMOTIONS, INC. ™ “YOUR CHICAGO SOURCE FOR WRESTLING”™ 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

We are extremely proud to announce the promotion of Shadow Fire Promotions’ John Lobough 
from Logistics Director to Executive Vice President of Operations. 
 
Mr. Lobough has been with Shadow Fire Promotions since 2005 serving in several different 
executive capacities, he was ultimately promoted to Logistics Director last year, where he 
spearheaded our recent facility move into a larger warehouse that was also closer to our 
executive office.  
 
Prior to his recent promotion, Mr. Lobough would also oversee the expansion of our music & 
movies division, as well.  
 
In his new position, Mr. Lobough is working on a brand-new, unique and never-before seen 
wrestling promotion. 
 
Please join us in congratulating John in his new position.  We wish him continued success. 
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